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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 2:06 PM
To: 'Anna Lohr'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power increase request

Good afternoon Ms. Lohr, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010 

 
 
From: Anna Lohr [mailto:alohatoall@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 1:35 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power increase request 
 
SAY NO to Gulf Power on the rate increases.  They will be making a lot of money in NW Florida with the 
installation of solar panels as their output of overhead expenses will decrease as they no longer have to support 
18,000 homes with the purchase of fossil fuels.  This is a total outrage - many homeowners are decreasing their 
need for Gulf Power services by going to Gas which is more efficient or solar, wind & geothermal to name a 
few.  STOP them from raping JOHN Q PUBLIC and lining their pockets with astronomical profits at the coast 
of the PUBLIC family in the state of Florida. 
 
very respectfully, 
Anna Lohr 
3002 Magnolia Ave. 
Pensacola, FL  32503 
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